
 

 

 

 

 

 

1 October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Road Safety Team will be visiting Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children for a 

session on road safety during the week beginning 15 October 2018.   

The session includes road safety messages on: 

 Green Cross Code 

 Holding hands 

 Car seats 

 Wearing bright clothing 

 Play safe 

 

Kind regards. 

 

 

Mrs J Bayes 

Head Teacher 


